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Hi,
Our family is very greatful for the Southern Airways flight into Altoona! We have never had
any issues with the flight being cancelled. A few times it has been delayed by a little due to
weather but thats to be expected. The staff at Altoona airport has always been super friendly.
Other then making the 4 1/2 hour drive to the Pittsburgh area we always use Southern Airways
to get our daughter and her fiance to and from for visits.  We use to use the Hagerstown MD
airport but unfortunately the contract with Southern was not renewed. This was a hard blow
for us as that airport is only a 20 minute drive. I was very excited when I found a connector
flight from Pitt to Altoona! It's still a 1 1/2 drive but sure beats the drive the whole way to
Pittsburgh!! From experience with our daughter there is a lot of college students from my
immediate area that would always use Hagerstown Airport. The downtown cultural district
that many of the colleges are in don't have great parking options if any. This results in a lot of
the students not taking a car to college so flying using southern airways is a wonderful and
affordable option. She passed the word onto her college friends that are behind her & still in
school about using Altoona! 
Please keep Southern Airways in the Altoona Airport!!!
Sincerely, 
The McNulty Family (frequent Southern Airways flyers)

Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S9+.


